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Reference Letter for Azat Foundation  

 
To whom it may concern 

 
This letter of reference is provided at the request of Executive Director Azat Foundation 
(AF). AF has worked with World Food Programme (WFP) in three (3) projects in 
Balochistan.  
 

1. Relief to Drought Affected Population of Balochistan; completed in District 
Washuk between November 2019-July 2020. 
 

2. Relief to Snow Affected Population of Balochistan; completed in District Kalat, 
Mastung and Sikandarabad between February-March 2020. 

 
3. Relief to Flood Affected Population of Balochistan; completed in District Kachi 

between January – June 2023. 
 
 
It is hereby confirmed that three (3) of the above partnerships have reached their 
completion with regards to all aspects of the Field-Level Agreement (FLA), and any 
subsequent mutually agreed-upon modification(s).  
 
AF achieved the stated objectives and verifiable results as presented in the Agreements. 
  

 
On Behalf of World Food Programme 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rathi PALAKRISHNAN 
Deputy Country Director 
World Food Programme, Pakistan 


